

Media Relations Tel. +41 44 234 85 00

15 January 2021

News Release

Change to the UBS Board of Directors

Beatrice Weder di Mauro not standing for re-election at the forthcoming Annual General Meeting after serving on the UBS Group AG and UBS AG Board for nine years

Zurich/Basel, 15 January 2021 – The UBS Board of Directors announced today that Beatrice Weder di Mauro is not standing for re-election to the Board of Directors of UBS Group AG and UBS AG. She has informed the Board of her decision to step down after serving since 2012.

UBS Chairman Axel A. Weber: "We will miss Beatrice's experience and expertise in international economic and financial matters. She has consistently provided important insight to the Board and to me personally. Over the last year, she has increasingly been called upon to advise international government institutions on the economic crisis resulting from COVID-19. We thank Beatrice for her nine years of invaluable collaboration, work and outstanding service and wish her all the best for her future endeavors."

UBS Group AG and UBS AG

Investor contact

Switzerland: +41-44-234 41 00

Media contact

Switzerland: +41-44-234 85 00 UK: +44-207-567 47 14 Americas: +1-212-882 58 58 APAC: +852-297-1 82 00

www.ubs.com/media